Kristiansand, March 229, 2023

H.E. Antonio Guterres

Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

In 2019 G Travel Norway AS joined the UN Global Compact and has since then tried to the best ability
to implement and support the Ten Principles of the UN Global Compact on human rights, labor,
environment, and anti-corruption. In 2020 G Travel Norway AS was declared as bankrupt because of
the COVID outburst which further led to de-listing from the UN Global Compact. The new application
therefore applies to a new company under the name: G Travel AS, and we are taking action to re-
joining.

| am pleased to confirm that G Travel AS still affirms its support of the Ten Principals of the United
Nations Global Compact in the areas: Human Rights, Labour, Environment, and Anti-Corruption. We
are committed and eager to make the UN Global Compact and its principles a part of our strategy,
philosophy, and everyday operations of our company, particularly the Sustainability Development
Goals.

We are committed to sharing this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of
communication.

Sincerely your ;

Knut Kfartan T¢rum
CEO G Travel AS

+47 930 87 065
knut.torum@gtravel.no

https://gtravel.no



